
                                                                                                                

 
 

February 27, 2024 
 
To, 
The Listing Department, 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai - 400 001 
BSE Scrip Code Equity: 505537  
                      

 
The Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza,  
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai- 400 051 
NSE Symbol: ZEEL EQ 
                        

Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 – An Independent 
Investigation Committee 
 
In continuation to our disclosure dated February 23, 2024 and pursuant to Regulation 30 of 
the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (‘LODR Regulations’), we hereby inform you that, on 
recommendation of the Audit Committee, the Board of Directors of the Company, in its 
meeting held today, has considered and approved (i) to further expand and strengthen the 
role of the ‘Independent Advisory Committee’ by including ‘Investigation Assessment’ as a 
primary responsibility of this Committee; and (ii) to amend the nomenclature of the 
Committee from “An Independent Advisory Committee” to ‘An Independent Investigation 
Committee”. 
 
We request you to take the same on record. 

 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Zee Entertainment Enterprises Limited 
 
 
 
 
Ashish Agarwal 
Company Secretary  
FCS6669 
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